
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

 
 
 

Stayner Minor Hockey Association (SMHA) is dedicated to the health and safety of all of our players.  As 

such, the organization continues to implement a return to play policy for players who have sustained an 

injury. 
 

Any SMHA player who is injured must submit a letter from a health care provider giving medical 

clearance before they will be allowed to return to play. 
 

Copies of the “Return to Play” form are available from your team’s trainer. While SMHA realizes that 

this procedure may seem inconvenient, please understand that the policy represents our commitment 

to the safety and well being of our members. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
 
 

 
Amy Stanley  Dave Coward 

President o
r 

Head Trainer 

705-428-5384  519-922-1280 

thestanley5@rogers.com  tigercoward@gmail.com 

 


